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0.M,
Thanks very much for your signal report on our signals. This is
verify your reception of WNGA.

“—r The past few weeks, and it begins to look as if the next few as
well, are going to be rather hectic ones for the Engineering Deptartment
here at WNGA. That is usually the case at any new station.

I might say the owner was amazed to hear a signal report from
"so far away". He didn't think the station could do it.

The equipment here is RCA all the way. One Kw transmitter, new
BTA-1R. The lastest RCA board, Frequency monitor, Modulation Monitor,
Limiter, even the xhm Conelrad receiver is RCA.

At moment we are having trouble with our modulation transformer
which talks back so loud it feeds back to the Mike in the Control Room.

Will certainly appreciate all reports you may send us as they are
very helpful to us.

3
E.R. (Sparks) Ridenour



